
 

 

 

 

 
 

 Website Problems 

We are in the process of changing 

our website provider following 

recent problems and hope to have 

this up and running shortly.  In the 

meantime we will be printing and 

sending this newsletter issue out to 

all pupils this time to ensure you all 

receive a copy.  Thank you. 

 

Non Uniform Day Bring a Bottle 

Next Friday 11th November is a non 

uniform day and the TSA would like 

you to bring a bottle donation of 

anything into school for their 

fundraising efforts. 

 

Children in Need 18th November  

Wear something spotty and bring £1 

donation please for Children in Need. 

 

Class 2 Derby Open Centre Visit. 

24th November. 

We are taking Year 3 and 4 together 

with St Peter’s pupils to visit the 

Derby Open Centre.  Further 

information to follow. 

 

Dick Whittington Pantomime Trip 

to Rugeley Rose Theatre Friday 9th 

December for Reception to Year 4 

A letter will follow shortly with the 

full details. 

 

New Vic Theatre Trip The Snow 

Queen 11th January 2017 for  

Reception to Year 4. 

We have booked for our annual trip 

to see the New Vic Theatre annual 

production.  A letter will follow with 

the full details 
 

 

School Meals 

For those who pay for 

school meals, the cost 

continues at 

£2.15. Can we please ask that 

you bring your payment in an 

envelope clearly marked with 

your child’s name at the start 

of the school week. If you 

would like to pay for the half 

term in advance the amount for 

the half term to 16th December 

will be £73.10. 

 

 

School Milk 

This has already been ordered 

for the Nursery and Reception 

children plus all those who 

currently receive milk. Milk is 

free for children under 5. For 

those who pay, the amount for 

the half term to 16th 

December is £6.80. 

 
    

After School Clubs  

 

Monday Soccerstars 

This club is open to 

Years 1— 4.  The first 

club after half term will 

be 7th November.    

 

Wednesday 

Chess club. Please send 

in your payment of £6 

for this half term. 

Please note that there 

will be no chess club on 

7th December. 

 

 

Thursday 

Crossfit. 

Crossfit is having a break. It will 

continue again here from April 2017.  

We will send out further information 

nearer the time. 

 

  

Thursday After school sports club is  

Archery which is fully subscribed. 

 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 
18th November 
 
20th January 
 
17th February 
 
17th March 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Play Dates 
 
Our Christmas play performance dates 
and times are: 
Monday 5th December 2pm  
 
Wednesday 7th December 6pm. 
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